
27th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s the end of another great week in school. We have had lots of other visitors in school. Lancashire 

Fire Brigade came in and spoke to Year 2 and Year 6. They came in the fire engine, which got the whole 

school excited. Reverend Alex the vicar from Colne came into school last Wednesday to speak to all the 

children in Assembly and every one enjoyed it. We have had visits from other schools to look at our 

classes because our children here are brilliant at making progress. We see this in our assemblies on 

Fridays and it is always good to share these moments with our families. If you have won any certifi-

cates at home please bring these in to share them with the rest of the school. 

It was great to see lots of parents attending our Phonics session with Miss Novak. There is another ses-

sion soon and it will tell you lots how the children learn to read in Key stage 1. 

Miss Dark has won an award for school for her teaching of a group of children with English as an Addi-

tional Language and our guests from Lancashire Education Authority were very impressed. Not only 

with the group but how inclusive the school is to all children. They especially liked the jeep that was 

parked up in EYFS! 

I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS 

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

Please ensure your child has their PE 
kits in school.  



NEWS 
27th January 2023 

Certificate & Award Winners 
20th January 2023 

Year R:  Maisie, Abdullah, Muhammad 
Year 1:  Mayliyah, Usmaan, Jasmine 
Year 2:  Alexis, Jayden, Lily 
Year 3: Freddie, Luiza, Theo 
Year 4:  Anayah, Abdul, Zinat 
Year 5: Maya, Anwaar, David  
Year 6:  Mckenzie, Oliver, Lia, Madalina  
Lunchtime award: Maddie, Klay  
Attendance:  KS1 Year 2 KS2 Year 3  
 

27th January 2023 
Year R:   Moeen, Thea, Aroldas 
Year 1:  Lucas, Mohammed , Brian  
Year 2:  Mark, Lola, Lacie 
Year 3:  Khyzer,  Ibrahim,  
Year 4:  Emy, Saad, Ismaeel 
Year 5: Emily , Louis, Kiran  
Year 6: Umar, Qasim, Madalina, Irham 
Lunchtime award Umar, Sarah  
Attendance:  KS1 reception KS2 Year 3 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

Dates for your Dairy  

2nd February - Phonics stay and play 

10th  February –Break up for half term  

20th Feb - Inset Day 

21st Feb –Return to school  

Phonics  

Stay and Play  
Thursday 2nd February 2023  

2:45pm  

Come along and share a book 

with your child. 

 

 

Children with 100% attendance 

could be in  chance of winning a 

bike.  

The winner will be draw at the 

end of the term!  

Thank you to the PTA for 

our new football kit 


